
 
Tim, 
 
For item 1, the area is just preserved for future modification. We confirm 
that this path is not populated with any RF switches. 
For item 2, the measurement of emissions level was too low to be detected 
above the fundamental. 
For item 3, we have submitted the photo. Please refer  "TSup_O6M-WM253" on 
your website. 
For item 4 and 5, please see revised file which has been re-uploaded on 
your website. 

To: tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
Cc: alan_lane@adt.com.tw 
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